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NATIONAL WILDFIRE 
COORDINATING GROUP 

8 July 2014 
 
Safety Matters Team 
c/o Barry Hicks 
PO Box 1217 
Bonner, MT 59823 
  

RE:  Safety Matters Briefing Documents 
   

To: All Safety Matters Team Members, 
 
Thank you for submitting the Safety Matters briefing documents to the National Wildfire 
Coordinating Group (NWCG).  Firefighter and public safety are the top priorities in 
wildfire management. All federal, state, and local agencies and tribes involved in wildfire 
management are continuously seeking ways to enhance firefighter safety at all levels of 
our organizations and welcome constructive input.  The Safety Matters briefing documents 
have been referred to the NWCG Risk Management Committee for consideration and 
response, commensurate with other priority projects.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Risk Management Committee Chair Tony Beitia 
at juan.beitia@bia.gov or 208-387-5177. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dan Smith         
Chair 
National Wildfire Coordinating Group (NWCG) 
 
Attachments 
 
 
 
 
cc: NWCG Executive Board, NWCG Program Management Unit 
 Bill Kaage, Chair, Fire Management Board 
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